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17th July 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Another school year is over, and what a wonderful year it has been!  We have had many school trips, 
lots of visitors to school and lots of new experiences for all of the children!  However, we are all 
looking forward to the break and returning in September with renewed vigour! 
 
I hope that you have all had a good year and are looking forward to the next one. 
 

New Starters 
We are looking forward to welcoming 21 new children in Reception in September.  
Many of them are families that we already know, however, there are some new 
faces too.  Please make them feel welcome if you see them around the school 
grounds. 
 

Year 6 Leavers 
As always, there is an element of sadness to the end of the school year.  We will be saying goodbye 
to our Year 6 children which includes nine families with whom we have had long 
relationships.  We wish you and your children well as they start High School in 
September.   The children take with them lots of happy memories and have been 
fortunate to form solid friendships which will support them on their way forward. 
 
The children had a fantastic time at Pettypool for the residential despite the 
weather!  Everyone got stuck in and gave everything a go!  And the class turned 
on the glamour for the Prom which was a lovely evening.  Thank you to all of 
the Year 6 parents and carers for all of your support.   
 
The Year 6 Leavers’ assembly is taking place on Wednesday 19th July, commencing at 9.30am in 
the school hall.  We can only allow two adults per child as the hall cannot accommodate any more 
than this.  It also gets very hot in the hall, so please come prepared.    If possible, do not bring small 
children. 
 

Good Luck to you all and be sure to come and visit us and tell us about your plans! 
 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Uniform 
Please remember all uniform must be ordered from the website for September.  

http://www.brigade.uk.com 
 
Please allow up to four weeks for delivery. 
 
There is no uniform available to buy in school.  All uniform must be purchased 
on the website. 

 
 

School Reports 
School reports have been sent home today.  We hope you appreciate the comments from your 
child’s class teacher.  I am very pleased with the children’s progress this year and the exceptional 
SATs results from the Year Six class.  Every child should be very proud of themselves and the 
efforts they apply to school life every day. 

 
 

Summer Holidays 
The last day of term is Wednesday 19th July.  School will finish at 1.30pm.  
 
School reopens on Tuesday 5th September.  We all look forward to seeing you all then. 
 
Have a wonderful summer, and as always, thank you for all of your support. 

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher  
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